
Our theme for this half term will be………… 
 

Traditional Tales 
 

Traditional tales capture the imagination of children, they 
are full of magic, adventure and fantasy. 
 
By focussing on a small selection of stories we aim to 
encourage the children to extend their own interest in 
storytelling. 
 
 
06/01/2025 – The Three Billy Goats Gruff  
 
13/01/2025 – Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
 
20/01/2025 – The Three Little Pigs 
 
27/01/2025 – Chinese New Year  
 
03/02/2025 – Little Red Riding Hood 
 
10/02/2025 – The Elves and the Shoemaker 
 
 

 
 


